
Submitter: William Goad 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2005 

These proposals would disarm law abiding citizens and no one else. Please stop 

trying to turn us into criminals. America does not have a gun problem, we have a 

legislative problem. We are being over regulated and the 2nd amendment is the law 

of the land. We also have state constitutional rights given to us at conception. It is 

more crazy talk to expand areas that are off limits to our rights to protect ourselves. 

This is nothing more than socialism and communism wrapped in a bow of safety. 

These proposals will do nothing but drain more resources aimed to bankrupt us all.  


